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*** MEDIA ADVISORY *** 

 
CAL PERFORMANCES AT UC BERKELEY ANNOUNCES  

 
LAVERNE COX HAS POSTPONED HER 
THURSDAY, MARCH 12 APPEARANCE 

 
REFUNDS AND EXCHANGES ARE AVAILABLE FOR TICKET HOLDERS 

 
 

Berkeley, March 10, 2020 — Cal Performances at UC Berkeley announces that Laverne Cox has 

postponed her planned appearance in Zellerbach Hall this Thursday, March 12, due to the concerns 

regarding the evolving coronavirus (COVID-19) situation in California as expressed by the State and 

the CDC on the gathering of large scale events. This event will not be rescheduled in the 2019-20 

season but efforts are underway to reschedule her appearance for the 2020-21 season. 

 

Ticket holders may exchange tickets for another performance, donate the cost of tickets as a tax-

deductible gift to Cal Performances, or request a refund. If the Ticket Office does not hear from 

patrons by Sunday, March 15 at 5pm regarding an exchange or donation, refunds will be 

automatically issued within 7-10 days. 

 

The Ticket Office can be reached at tickets@calperformances.org (recommended) or via phone at 

510.642.9988 during business hours: Tue–Fri, noon–5:30 pm; Sat and Sun, 1–5 pm. 

 

As of today, Cal Performances plans to present all remaining 2019-20 performances as originally 

scheduled. For a complete statement on Cal Performances response to COVID-19, please visit 

https://calperformances.org/covid-19-response/  
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